GEORGE McMILLAN

e ' S June 9, 1970

Dear Art.

- Just to confirm our Phone conversation -
this morning: I am still very much interested in
seeing the material Ray sent out of Shelby County
Prison, and I would be very grateful if you or your
father would get in touch with Mr, Huie about it,

l s Bez/yegards.

r . Jés

Mr. Arthur Hanes, Jr.
Room 617

Frank Nelson Building
Birmingham, Alabama
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